
Hello. Please read the following into the record during public comment: 

 

Californians are inviting everyone to join in a 50 states discussion of what it means to be a dejure 

form of government rather than a defacto form of government. The discussion will take place 

August 30th through September 8th. You can find more information at CaliforniaAssembly.com 

or dejure4sure.com. 

 

I've also attached an informational flier of dejure terms and defacto terms to study, prior to our 

discussion.  
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